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Dear Sir/Madam,

The Vegetation Management Reinstatement needs to be supported for the
sake of our Environment for the protection of Wildlife and human health.
Release of tonnes of C02 from clearing impacts on climate change. We
need trees to be able to breathe. If large scale clearing of trees
continues we will not have a healthy Environment which in turn leads to
an unhealthy economy or no economy to worry about.
Vital habitat and Wildlife is being destroyed at an alarming rate. Trees
need protecting to support our riverbanks.
Landholders will not be able to use the excuse their illegal land
clearing on their property was a mistake.

Sincerely,
Rhonda Green.

Coffs Harbour NSW 2450.
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